
 

 

Public Notice 

 

The City of Wabash (202 S. Wabash St., Wabash, Indiana 46992) is submitting a Notice of 

Intent to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management of our intent to comply 

with the requirements of the Construction Stormwater General Permit to discharge 

stormwater from construction activities associated with the Wabash Tennis & Pickleball 

Court Expansion Project. The project is located at Honeywell Park (370 W. Harrison Avenue, 

Wabash, IN 46992). Run-off from the project site will discharge to Charley Creek and 

ultimately the Wabash River.  Please direct questions to United Consulting at (317) 895-2585 

or by email at dann.barrett@ucindy.com. 


